From: Dramdul
Director-General
China Tibetology Research Center
Beijing, China
To Uspenskiy Vladimir:
About: Invitation to Beijing, August, 2023

Dear Uspenskiy Vladimir,

We are pleased to inform you that you have been formally
accepted to attend the 7% Beijing International Seminar on
Tibetan Studies. The seminar will be jointly hosted by China
Tibetology Research Center, China Association of Preservation
and Development of Tibetan Culture and Xizang Academy of
Social Sciences from August 14" to 16", 2023 in Beijing. Please
find attached details regarding the seminar.
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